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I believe that we need to feed the hunger and cloth the naked.  The best organization 

for that is the many churches that we have and who do it today.  The problem is the 

state is completely incompetent in managing money.  If we have migrants that are 

here legally and they need a hand up we should let local people or churches sponsor 

them like we did for the Vietnamese after the Vietnam war.  If the migrants are illegal 

aliens then we need to deport them.  We do not need another way for  Human 

Services to waste "our"  hard earned money.  This is a bad idea.    


